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Thursday 1st February 2024   

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

British Science Week will take place the week beginning Monday 11th March. As well as a range of 
activities happening in school, this year, we will be completing a science and DT challenge: The 
Marble Keepy Uppy Challenge! We would love for you to come to school and take part in this 
challenge with your children. 

The challenge is to build a device no higher than 1m tall which keeps a solid glass marble in 
continuous motion for the longest time possible before it reaches the floor. You may use any 
materials to do this. 

I am writing to you now to give you the opportunity to collect materials at home, to be brought to 
school on the week beginning 11th March. Further details on days and times will follow. 

I look forward to seeing you all on the day and seeing which team can keep the marble off the floor 
the longest! 

Get collecting! 

Miss Deane 

Deputy Headteacher 
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